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14th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Year 11 Prom 2025  
  
We are pleased to confirm that date and venue for our Year 11 School Prom. It will take place at The 
Conservatory, Ware Priory, Ware, Hertfordshire, SG12 9AL on Friday 27th June 2025 from 7.00pm-11.00pm. 
The event will include exclusive use of the conservatory at The Priory, a finger buffet menu, disco and 
professional security. There will be some added extras and information will follow regarding this once 
everything is confirmed. Please note that the dress code for the evening is formal.   
 
The total cost for this event is currently estimated to be no more than £50 per student. We are hopeful that we 
will be able to offer the tickets at a price lesser than this but this will depend on how many students are 
attending. A non-refundable deposit of £25 will need to be paid by Wednesday 11th December 2024 via 
ParentPay and a final payment will be requested in the Spring term. Please note that students will be unable to 
attend the Prom if payment has not been made. 
 
It must be stressed that Prom is a totally alcohol and substance free evening. Students will not be allowed to 
vape/smoke in or around the premises. In the event of this condition not being met, security staff will not admit 
a student into the event and they will need to be collected. Similarly, students will be removed from the event if 
this condition is not fully met throughout the evening. No refunds will be given.   
 
We have high expectations of student behaviour on school trips (this includes Prom as they will still be 
representing Haileybury Turnford). The school reserves the right to withdraw a students’ attendance at Prom if 
their behaviour in school means that they could not be trusted or would be likely to undermine the safety or 
success of the Prom for others. The school will not be able to issue any refunds.  
 
Haileybury Turnford is committed to helping as many students as possible take part in the opportunities the 
school offers. If your child in receipt of Free School Meals, adopted from care, a Young Carer or if your child is 
eligible for the Pupil Premium funding, then there may be some funding support available. We now also have 
the HT Hardship Fund which parents who are on low incomes can apply to for support. Please contact Miss 
Robinson if you require support with the payment of the Prom. Please note that if funding is agreed, you will still 
be required to pay all (or part) of the deposit yourself, in order to secure your place at the Prom. The amount of 
funds issued is limited across the academic year. 
 
The Prom is a wonderful opportunity for students to celebrate the end of Year 11 at Haileybury Turnford, in a 
venue which is very fitting for such an excellent group of young people. We hope to see as many of the year 
group there as possible for a much-deserved celebration!  
  
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Miss C Bilsby     Miss R Robinson 
Year Achievement Coordinator – Year 11  Assistant Year Achievement Coordinator – Year 10 & 11 
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